----Original Message----

From: Ellingson, Susan

Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 8:47 PM

To: Martin, Al; Rummel, Marsha

Cc: Randy Bruce [RBruce@knothebruce.com]; Sherwood Malamud [shmalamud@gmail.com];

Bob Stoffs [bstoffs@tds.net]; Terrence Wall [terrence@twallenterprises.com]

Subject: Urban Design Commission: support

To the Urban Design Commission:

Unfortunately, I'll be in Michigan helping to care for my dad on Wed 11/7, so I can't attend the meeting.

I urge your support for the following projects:

- 1012 Fish Hatchery Rd

We had a neighborhood meeting--the third one for this project. Let's hope it gets built this time! This is an attractive, 67 unit apartment building. The project will help build the revitalization momentum of the Park St corridor.

- 2628 Arbor Dr

This is another attractive apartment building. The architect and developer attended the Dudgeon-Monroe Neighborhood Association meeting. Neighbors asked that the front of the building on Arbor Dr have the stucco top floor treatment similar to the back of the building. (Also similar to the existing houses on the site.) In all other respects, they supported the project.

I support both of these projects. I hope you will, too.

Thanks.

Sue Ellingson

Sue Ellingson, Alder • Madison District 13 <u>district13@cityofmadison.com</u> • 259-1824 Subscribe to my updates: www.cityofmadison.com/council/district13/updates/